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I just read the article in the Milwaukee Journal today, Feb. 26, 2017 concerning the changes that will take place for
 2018 regarding State Group Health Insurance. My wife and I are retired and live in Waukesha County and currently
 have WEA Group Health Insurance along with Medicare. We are very satisfied with that insurance. Our doctors
 work for Pro Health Care and we have had the same doctors for at least 30 years. We are very satisfied with their
 care and during our few hospitalizations have used Waukesha Memorial Hospital, a hospital in the Pro Health Care
 group. We are also very satisfied with that hospital and do not want to switch over to Aurora or Froedert. I want to
 know if we will be able to continue to keep our long trusted doctors and hospital with the group insurance available
 to us beginning in 2018. Thank you.
Jeff Davis
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